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Humboldt city wide cleanup set for June 11
(KLZA)--Saturday, June 11 will be the Citywide Cleanup Day in Humboldt.

From 8 – 11 a.m. that day, Humboldt residents will be able to use roll-off
dumpsters at the City Shop, located at 115 Long Branch Street to drop off bagged
or boxed trash. Batteries may also be disposed of, but there will be a separate
identified area for batteries only. The City Shop will have a designated space for
appliances.

Tires, paint, lumber, motor oil, farm chemicals, yard waste and grass clippings
will not be accepted at the drop site.

Humboldt residents will be required to bring a current Humboldt water bill with
them to prove residency.

If you need assistance transporting items to the city shop, call Humboldt City
Hall at 402-862-2171 by Thursday, June 9, at 4:30 so volunteers will have time to
haul the items off for you.
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